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Friday 12th September 2025 
 
 
 
 
Re: Availability of Sanitary Products at School 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
   
We are writing to inform you that Bloxwich Academy is committed to supporting the 
health and wellbeing of all our pupils. As part of this commitment, we would like to let 
you know that sanitary products are available, free of charge, to any pupil who needs 
them. 
 
These products are available in a discreet and respectful manner, and pupils can 
collect them from their house office as needed. No explanation is required from 
pupils when collecting these items. 
 
We understand that periods should not be a barrier to education, and we aim to 
ensure that every pupil feels comfortable and supported during their time at school. 
 
Should you have any questions or would like further information, please contact us 
via postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk or contact your child’s Head of House.  
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
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